
Dear Students, 

 

From Executive Director for Education 

Kazuhiko Nakamura 

 

Last time we announced the cancellation of all face-to-face classes (Lecture, Experiment, 

Practical training etc.) until May 14, due to the confirmation of multiple cases of students 

testing positive for COVID-19. 

 

From 17 May We will reopen the face to face classes according to “Guidelines for 2021 First 

Semester Classes under the COVID-19 Situation” (https://www.yamanashi.ac.jp/en/wp-

content/uploads/2021/05/a4f4993300440aa2fd397fcb96090fe0.pdf) 

Please follow the instructions given by lecturers in charge of each class. 

 

(This does not apply to specialized courses in the Faculty of Education. Follow the instruction 

by the Faculty of Education) 

 

We will make an announcement regarding the policy for conducting classes based on the 

COVID-19 situation. 

https://www.yamanashi.ac.jp/en/wp-content/uploads/2021/05/a4f4993300440aa2fd397fcb96090fe0.pdf
https://www.yamanashi.ac.jp/en/wp-content/uploads/2021/05/a4f4993300440aa2fd397fcb96090fe0.pdf

